
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
30 November 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you to our next Parent and Carer Forum meeting on Thursday 10 
December 2020 at 9am. 

The Forum will be held online, via Microsoft Teams. At the meeting you’ll have the chance to speak 
directly to Mrs Bone, Mrs Rubin (Vice Chair of Trustees) and myself about any matters you would 
like to discuss or any ideas you might have. 

If you'd like to attend, please send a message to me: gdorrian@wealdgs.org. It would be really 
helpful if you could give us an outline of anything that you'd like to discuss in that message. Details 
of how to log-in to the meeting will then be sent to you. 
 
If you can't attend but have some questions you would like to ask, please drop me a line and we 
can discuss these at the Forum. 

Many thanks, 

Mr G Dorrian 
Communications Manager 
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